## April Newsletter 2025

Wow it's spring already...let's keep our fingers crossed for some warmer weather. We are all so anxious to get outside and play some more in the fresh air! We have lots of super fun activities planned for April, so make sure you take a good look at our calendar! Our themes for April include Pond Friends, My 5 Senses, Music Madness, Happy Easter, and Rainforest and Jungle Theme.

Please make sure your child has two complete sets of extra clothing in their backpack or cubby box. If you would like us to send their box home so it can be gone through, please just let a teacher know.

Remember heat-ables need to be in a separate container. Make sure that container is labeled with your child's name on it.

Since the weather is getting warmer, please remember these important things:

- Shoes must be closed toed. We don't want anyone to stub their toes when we got outside and play.
- Please wear tights/ shorts/ pants under dresses or skirts.
- Make sure you send a water cup every day. We take them outside if we will be out for longer than 30 minutes.
- Sunscreen signup will come out in May.

**Spring Conferences** will be held in May. Please keep an eye out for sign-ups.

